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 FAITHFUL NAVIGATORS REPORT 
Brother Sir Knights 
 

At the last General Meeting (24 October), SK Rev. Fr. M. Downey gave a talk 
on THE YEAR OF FAITH to celebrate the 50th Anniversary of VATICAN II 
COUNCIL which started during the Pontificate of Pope John XXIII. To quote 
Most Rev. Bishop Douglas Crosby in a recent article " the YEAR OF FAITH is a 
time for us to reflect on just how important, how precious, our faith is for us, 
how it makes us who we are". Let us, then, challenge our inner self to be more 
active in all aspects of our CATHOLICITY. 
ON 27 October, the three 4th Degree Assemblies in Hamilton had their elected 
officers finally installed after some delay. The installation was held at St. 
Margaret Mary Parish Church and conducted by the Worthy Master SK Frank 
Gallant. The ceremony was conducted with a number of SKs acting as 
members of the Colour Guard under the able leadership & direction of Worthy 
District Marshall SK Peter Wouters. Indeed, the installation was a success. 
Congratulations to all the Worthy SK Officers of the three Assemblies. 
Lastly, let us not forget the fallen soldiers on 11 November 2012 --- those who 
made the supreme sacrifice of dying for the cause of liberty and freedom. 
  
SK Romy Anastasio 
 

From Faithful Pilot: SK James Hannam 

 
Sir Knights 

Our Prayers and though are with our Sr. knights Horace Jeremie,    

and Frank Morelli.  

Birthday Wishes go out Sr. Knights Santo Bertoni, Leo Zarzuela, 

 

Remembrance Day at the Cenotaph 
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Up Coming Events 
 
Nov. 1 – Feast of All Saints 

Nov. 3 – Mass for Deceased Knights 

Nov. 8  - Executive meeting 7:30pm 

Nov. 11 – Remembrance Day Parade 

Nov. 16 – Clergy Appreciation Night 

Nov. 17 – District 8 Meeting 
Nov  22 - Assembly Meeting 7:30pm 

Nov. 25 – 100
th

  Grey Cup party 

 

Dec. 2- the FIRST Sunday of Advent 

Dec. 8 – Feast of Immaculate Conception 

Dec. 12  - Annual White Mass 7pm  

Dec. 13 – Assembly 5th Anniversary and 2
nd

 
Knights & Ladies Christmas Dinner 7:00pm 

Dec. 14 – Turkey Roll  

Dec. 24 -  Christmas Eve Mass 
Dec 27 – Assembly Meeting  7:30pm 

 

January 1 – Bishop’s New Years levy 

January 10  - executive meeting 7:30pm 
January 24 - Assembly Meeting 7:30pm 

 

Feb.  9 - Bishops Ball   

Feb. 13 -  Ash Wednesday 

Feb. 14  - executive meeting 7:30pm 

Feb. 16 – St. Valentine’s Dance 
Feb.  28 - Assembly Meeting 7:30pm 
 

March  14   - executive meeting 7:30pm 

March  15 – St. Patrick’s day Ham Roll 
March  28 - Assembly Meeting 7:30pm 

March 29 – Good Friday 

March 30 – Holy Saturday 

March 31 – EASTER Sunday 

 

April 7 -  Feast of the Divine Mercy 

April 11  - executive meeting 7:30pm 
April 25 - Assembly Meeting  and           

Nominations 

April 28 – Hamilton Exemplification 

 

May 9   - executive meeting 7:30pm 

Ascension Thursday 
May 23 -  Assembly Meeting and  Elections 

 

June 13 - executive meeting 7:30pm 

June 27 - 4
th
 Annual 

               Ladies and Knights Dinner 

 

 

Faithful Captain and Commander Report 
 
Sir Knights: 
 
It is November and it is a time to remember our loved ones, 
friends, Brother Sir Knights who predeceased us to a better 
life.  Let us pray for their souls and ask them to pray for us. 
 
We, Sir Knights, whose main principle is Patriotism are ever 
mindful of the fallen heroes of all wars who have sacrificed 
their lives so that we may have freedom.  Yes, freedom, let 
us make use of it wisely. 
 
Last we forget. November 11th is the day set aside to 
remember them and honour them. 
 
Every Sir Knight should attend the ceremonies at the 
cenotaph downtown. 
 
I urge every Sir Knight to be part of the parade in full regalia 
from the Armouries (on James Street North) to the 
Cenotaph.  All participants attending the parade must be at 
the Armouries by 8.00 a.m.  This is the least we can do to 
respect and honour our fallen heroes and as true Catholic 
gentlemen to be in solidarity with our fellow Canadians of 
other faiths. 
 
Our Colour Guard has participated in outings at: 
SAINT MARGARET MARY PARISH for the Memorial Mass 
on October 27 
HOLY SEPUCLURE CEMETERY for All Souls’ Mass on 
October 28 
ST. EUGENE PARISH, Council 1454 for the Memorial Mass 
for all deceased Knights on November 3rd. 
Please mark your calendars for our next Colour Guard 
outing for the Annual White Mass to be celebrated by Bishop 
Crosby, Wednesday, December 12, 2012 at the Cathedral of 
Christ the King -  Please assemble at 6.30 p.m. 
I was particularly impressed with the way our Colour Guard 
paraded from the Knights of Columbus Hall at Council 1454 
to St. Eugene’s church with our swords drawn. 
Drivers would slow down to observe and pedestrians were 
taking pictures of the event.  That goes to show how 
important such events are as testimony to our Catholic faith 
and who we are in the life of the Church. 
I am honoured and privileged to the associated with truly 
catholic gentlemen such as you Sir Knights. 
 
Mario Salvatore 
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Message from the Faithful 
Admiral 
Sir Knights 
I would like to thank the Sir Knights that supported me 
when I was in the office as your Faithful Navigator.  It is 
that time again when we ask for your support for 
Brother Knights to join the Fourth Degree and to be part 
of our Honour Guard. So ask your brother Knights to join 
us! We are 72 members strong but we CAN be stronger.  
The 20 12 Exemplification is in Hamilton. So how easy 
can it be to join. 
Merry Christmas to all and remember to Keep Christ in 
your Christmas! 
Frank Morelli  PFN 
 
 

White Mass ( Health Care Professionals , 

Pastoral Care Workers, Clergy, Religious Counsellors and 

Careg        

Greetings Everyone. 
On behalf of Bishop John Farrell Assembly, I invite you to 
attend the Annual White Mass which will be celebrated 
by Bishop Crosby The Mass will be at Cathedral, 700 King 
Street West, Hamilton on Monday, December 12th, @ 
7:00 PM.  EVERYONE IS WELCOME 
Please contact me at 905-383-1583 to confirm you will 
be attending this Special Event for our Health Care 
Workers  
Vern Nelligan PFM 
vanellybean@sourcecable.net   

 Master Frank Gallant 

 

What was that           

 

 
126 VATICAN APPROVED EUCHARIST MIRACLES 

DISPLAY 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS HALL 

1527 Upper James St. 
November 26th -29th 9am-9pm 

Call Jay Nelligan for all the details 
905-318-8605 

TheGrand Knights 

Swords Drawn  
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